
1


From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Monday, April 22, 2019 3:18 PM


To: Joe Heublein - NOAA Federal; Brian Ellrott


Subject: AR stressor tables


Brian and Joe, I am wondering why the action components are not listed in the American River stressor


tables. How much work would it take to include them?


H


--
Howard L. Brown


Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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